Notice of Rate Changes—PreferredPack® Plan and Unlimited Savings Long Distance 

Thank you for subscribing to the PreferredPack with Unlimited Savings Long Distance bundle. We wanted to let you know that the monthly rate for the PreferredPack plan is scheduled to increase from $26.00 to $28.00, beginning with bills dated on or after May 13, 2007.  However, since you have chosen to bundle our Unlimited Savings Long Distance plan with PreferredPack, we will offset this increase with an equal reduction in the monthly rate for your Unlimited Savings Long Distance plan so that your overall bundle rate will remain unchanged. 

If you have questions about these changes, please call your AT&T North Carolina representative at 1 888 757-6500. Thank you for choosing AT&T North Carolina services.  
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